
Quaker Valley Council of Governments 
 
Notice is further given that the Board of Delegates of the Quaker Valley Council of Governments 
(QVCOG) shall, for the purpose of conducting any and all business that comes before the Board, 
meet virtually on the Zoom platform at 7:00 p.m. on June 15, 2022.  
 
All other scheduled meetings for 2022 will remain as originally advertised. Further information 
including the June 15th meeting link and recording at the conclusion of the aforementioned 
meeting can be found by visiting qvcog.org.  
 
Patrick Conners, Executive Director 
Quaker Valley Council of Governments 


